
WHITE MOUNTAINS REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

 
Notice is hereby given that the White Mountains Regional School Board

will hold a Public Hearing regarding the acceptance and appropriation of
unanticipated revenue in the amount of $50,000.00 from the NH Charitable
Foundation in memory of Robbie Stiles.

Funds are to be used towards the outdoor classroom project at the White
Mountains Regional High School.

The hearing will be held at the Thursday, December 19, 2024, School
Board Meeting at 6:00 PM in the White Mountains Regional High School Media
Center, immediately preceding the regular school board meeting.


